
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

Carnival Dance Workshop 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,         
 
On Wednesday 22nd January, each of the year 6 classes will be taking part in a Carnival Dance 
Workshop run by Dance Days. This workshop will provide the children with an opportunity to learn 
about the rich and vibrant culture of the Caribbean.  
 
The workshop will support the children’s learning about countries that are part of the commonwealth 
and encourage them to appreciate the diversity within other cultures. We hope this will be a 
memorable and enriching experience for the children. 

In order to cover the cost of the workshop, we would appreciate a contribution of £2.80 per child, 
which you can pay on ParentPay. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 6 Team 
 


